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M E M O R A N D U M  

Date:  May 26, 2023 

To:  Council 

From:  Chris Moore, Executive Director 

Subject:  Draft 2024-2028 Regional Strategic Plan, NOAA Fisheries 

  

Mike Pentony, NOAA Fisheries Regional Administrator, will give a presentation at the June 2023 
Mid-Atlantic Council Meeting on the Draft 2024-2028 Regional Strategic Plan.  

The draft plan and any other presentation materials will be posted as supplemental materials on 
the June 2023 Council Meeting page.  
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